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I am extremely against LD 1847 as it would not only destroy small businesses in 
Maine but also negatively impact my access to medical cannabis. Testing has never 
proven to justify the quality of cannabis in other states as these systems are mass 
manipulated. The desparity for implementing this added cost would negatively affect 
caregivers and patients alike.


